
 
 

De : Brenda Torney <btorney@aup.edu> 
Envoyé : mardi, novembre 19, 2019 11:03 AM 
À : Faculty 
Objet : TLC News - Instructional design follow-up AND up-coming events 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Our week of instructional designing with Nadine Aboulmagd from the American University in 
Cairo has come to a close, but have no fear, we’re working on finding ways to support your 
course projects in the future. We would firstly like to thank you for the warm welcome you 
extended to Nadine during her stay at AUP. She was impressed by your enthusiasm and 
creativity, and touched by your gratitude. Secondly, we encourage you to contact the TLC to 
discuss instructional design, to contact Sandrine Cuperty in IT for technology training (please 
send your messages tohelpdesk@aup.edu), and to contact Ann Borel in ARC for Blackboard 
support (aborel@aup.edu). 
  
We also have two more important events planned for this semester: 
  

Wed. Nov. 20, 12:15 in Q-609 – TLC Lunch 
Talking about Speaking: Helping students develop presentation skills, 

with Mark Ennis, professor of AUP’s course “Public Speaking in the Digital Age”. 
  

Mon. Nov. 25, 5:30-7 in Q-609 – Mellon Seminar 
Student-Faculty Collaboration in the Liberal Arts: Lessons learned from the GLCA/GLAA-

Library of Congress Program in Washington, D.C., 
with David Tresilian, Michael Stoepel and their students 

based on the research theme "Coming to America: The Early Arab-American Generations". 
  
  
Best wishes, 
  
Your TLC 
  
AUP’s Teaching and Learning Center, tlc@aup.edu 
  
Rebekah Rast, Director, rrast@aup.edu 
Martin Dege, Faculty Fellow, mdege@aup.edu 
Nahid Walji, Faculty Fellow, nwalji@aup.edu 
Brenda Torney, Administrator, btorney@aup.edu 
  
  
 


